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\\ DATE: September 14, 1999 
TO: Joe Garcia, Chairman 
FROM: Commissioner E. Leon Jacobs, 
RE: Docket No. 971638-SU - Application fbj amendment of Certificate No. 226-S to add 

territory in Seminole County by Florida Water Services Corporation. 

On December 22, 1997, Florida Water Services Corporation (FWSC or utility) filed an 
application for amendment of Certificate No. 226-S to add territory in Seminole County. On 
January 21, 1998, the City of Longwood filed an objection to FWSC's application and a request 
for hearing. Accordingly, a hearing was scheduled for October 12-13, 1999. 

On September 13, 1999, a letter dated September 10, 1999 was filed with the Commission 
Division of Records and Reporting from counsel for FWSC. The letter states that a settlement 
has been reached between FWSC and the City of Longwood, and requests that the filing and 
hearing dates be canceled. Staff counsel has conferred with both parties regarding this matter, 
and the parties have represented that an executed settlement agreement should be filed with the 
Commission within the next few days. 

Therefore, please: 

1) Cancel the Prehearing Conference scheduled on September 24, 1999; and 

2) Cancel the Hearing scheduled on October 12-13, 1999. 
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DATE: September 14, 1999 
TO: 
FROM: Jennifer S. Brubaker, Senior Attorney, Division of Legal Services 
RE: !?+ 

Commissioner E. Leon Jacobs, Jr. 

Docket No. 971638-SU - Application for amendment of CertificateL 0. 226-S to 
add territory in Seminole County by Florida Water Services Corporation. 

On December 22, 1997, Florida Water Services Corporation (FWSC or utility) filed an 
application for amendment of Certificate No. 226-S to add territory in Seminole County. On 
January 21, 1998, the City of Longwood filed an objection to FWSC’s application and a request 
for hearing. Accordingly, a hearing was scheduled for October 12-13, 1999. 

On September 13, 1999, a letter dated September 10, 1999 was filed with the Commission 
Division of Records and Reporting from counsel for FWSC. The letter states that a settlement 
has been reached between FWSC and the City of Longwood, and requests that the filing and 
hearing dates be canceled. Staff counsel has conferred with both parties regarding this matter, 
and the parties have represented that an executed settlement agreement should be filed with the 
Commission within the next few days. 

For the final disposition of this case, Commission Staff will prepare a recommendation 
for the Commission’s consideration on the utility’s amendment application. 

Therefore, please ask the Chairman to perform the following: 

1) Cancel the Prehearing Conference scheduled on September 24, 1999; and 

2) Cancel the Hearing scheduled on October 12-13, 1999. 

Thank you. 
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